
    Season's Greetings  

 from the frozen Land of Enchantment
I hope this years Christmas letter finds you and your family in good 

health. The years are stacking up on us all and I guess I have to add that 

we are feeling our age these days.

I continue to work at my many different art projects. Currently I have  

several ceramic pieces a photograph and some knitting in the December 

show at the Arts council Gallery.  It's a good venue for me as it's all small 

works for sale and sometimes I make a few dollars for Christmas.

Peter & Willy still go on a long morning walk every day which gives 

them both the exercise they need. Willy has been sick this year with Rocky 

Mountain spotted fever. The vet caught it in time,  but  giving two antibiotic

pills every day for the next 6-8 weeks is not fun. He is improving.

The drought broke this year with too much rain (feast or famine) there

was quite a bit of flooding and the county was declared a disaster area, but 

we were lucky this time and had few problems from the rain.



Peter's mother turned 97 this year

and continues to struggle on. We see her

frequently as she lives less than 2 miles

away.  Our 100 year plus Adobe

continues to take up much of our time

and money. At this point I would say it is

one of our life projects.  Peter has a  new

one, documenting the all birds and

flowers of the Gallinas River where he

and Willy spend their mornings walking

around and seeing, smelling and

photographing whatever they find. He is planning a website.

I can't think of much more to say except I hope that your Holiday 

season is peaceful and lovely.

With all our Love and best wishes


